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RESTRICTIVE INTERVENTIONS 
 
 

NWSS adheres to NDIS guidelines on restrictive interventions. 
 
 

The NWSS policy on Restrictive Interventions is located under Policies and 
Procedures on our website www.nwss.org.au 

 
 
 
 

TO LEARN ABOUT RESTRICTIVE INTERVENTIONS 
BY COPYING OR TYPING THE FOLLOWING LINK 

INTO YOUR BROWSER 
 

www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4271753/98578e0c4f52 
 

This will take you to a website designed to help staff 
working in disability support services better 

understand and monitor the use of restrictive 
interventions or practices. 

 


